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    Thursday 9th November 2017
	Dear Parents,
Thank you to everyone who made our school open evening a great success. The children sang beautifully and the school had a lovely atmosphere. I will share the parent questionnaire findings with you after all the information has been collected. I hope that you enjoyed finding out more about the aims of the school.
Unfortunately we are going to be saying goodbye to two of our Teaching Assistants this term. Lisa Horler-Wallis will be leaving Stockham School on the 30th November and Jane Mundy will be saying goodbye to us all at the end of the Christmas term. Both Lisa and Jane have been working at Stockham School for nearly 10 years, they will be greatly missed by both staff and children - we wish them both all the best for the future.

Reminder – It is non-school uniform day tomorrow. Please can children bring in an item to be used to make up our luxury Christmas hampers.  Suitable luxury items include chocolates, wine, Christmas puddings, fancy biscuits, luxury jams, mince pies, crackers, decorations, etc. Please ensure that perishable items have a best before date after Christmas! Tickets to win one of our lovely hampers will be sent home via your child(ren)’s book bag later this month as well as being available to purchase at the Christmas performances. The winners will be drawn at this year’s Christmas lunch on 18th Dec.  

Odd socks day on Monday 13th November - It’s an opportunity for children to express themselves and appreciate individuality and uniqueness! I would like to invite participating children to make a £1 donation - or any donation you think appropriate - to support the Anti-Bullying Alliance to continue coordinating Anti-Bullying Week.
Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Millie and Alice. Thank you for your help.  



           


CLASS NEWS
 Year F   In literacy this week the children worked together to create the start of a story map 
              for ‘We're Going on a Bear Hunt’. They used the actions they had learnt last week
              to help them remember the story.  In maths we have been looking at missing
              numbers up to ten, the children have enjoyed filling in the gaps on our number 
              lines. The children loved their singing on the opening evening, we thought they 
              were all amazing! 

 Year 1  In maths this week we have been looking at 2D and 3D shapes. In science we have 
              been identifying different types of weather and in English we have started planning
              our own weather reports!

 Year 2  We have been describing a character from the story ‘The King and the Moon’.  We

   have been using adjectives and expanded noun phrases to do this.  We have also

              begun rehearsals for our Christmas Nativity!
Year 3   This week Year 3 have been looking at a new book in English called ‘Miu and the
              Pharaoh’. We have focused on the adjectives used and how we can use them in 
              our own writing. In maths, we have been adding three digit numbers and tens. 

 Year 4  This week Year 4 have finished off their river modes - they look great with all the
              different features labelled.  In maths we have been working on column subtraction
              and in English we have been trying to 'show not tell!'
 Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard solving missing number addition problems in 

              maths.  In English we have started our explanation text topic.  We have also 

              started on our Christmas performance!
 Year 6  Year 6 have been looking at data handling and in English have been looking at 

              sentence structures.  In science we have been exploring variation.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Harry B for your perseverance with the missing number problems. When you
             found it tricky you didn't give up but you tried, tried and tried again! Henry for your 
             confidence coming into class in the mornings. You find it really hard to come in on
             your own but this week you have tried really hard and made us all proud. 

Year 1  Chloe, Eva and Kaci for singing so beautifully at the end of 'I am the Earth' at the
             Open Evening. Well done girls!

Year 2  Violet for working so hard at home to learn your Nativity lines by heart and for 

             speaking so clearly in rehearsals.  Isaac for working so hard to Deep Sea Dive in 

             English this week.  You showed brilliant confidence and perseverance! 
Year 3  All of Year 3 for impressing us with their amazing swimming skills! Everyone in the
             class swam from the deep end all the way to the shallow end. Well done
             everyone!
Year 4  Rachel for being the first child in Year 4 to complete her whole reading record!
             Sadik for showing good teamwork skills in geography this week.

Year 5  Shanley for showing great perseverance when solving missing number addition

             problems.  Isabelle for always working well in a team, but at the same time

             showing great independence.
Year 6  Caitlin for her positivity and enthusiasm in all her lessons this week.  Lily for her 

             determination to try and be the best she can.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 2!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










